SAY NO TO SCHOOL DOUBLE DECKER BUSES IN TELSTON LANE AND DARNETS FIELD!

Please sign this petition below for a council meeting on 26/05/16 to support our quest to have the above revert back to the Pilgrims Way. Telston Lane and Darnets Field are unsuitable for double decker buses to stop, let alone wait for 20 minutes; the chaos that ensues for other vehicles and pedestrians when they are present is inconvenient and dangerous. There are sufficient stops on the Pilgrims Way, with the ability to turn around/reverse into Twitton Meadow, these were used by the school buses before but due to road works they were temporarily diverted!

Your personal information will be redacted and not passed on to any other parties

